
Headteacher’s 
Blog Friday  18th May 2018

Parent Governor elected-
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Christine Young onto our Governing Body.
DIY SOS-
Thanks for the great response. We look forward to having a new seating area ready soon.
Disclaimers for Year 5 and 6 pupils-
If you wish for your child to walk to school or to wait unattended on the school yard prior to the start of the day for 
KS 2 ( 8.40) and for them to walk home or to a designated spot please make sure you have filled in a disclaimer 
form. Copies available on the website.
Reminder to Year 6 pupils -
Our end of year treat is on Monday 21st May. Meet you at Alnmouth Station on Monday morning. Year 5 children 
will be taught in school as usual.
Fantastic trip!-
Thank you to Miss Dick for organising a very special trip to our ‘pen pal’ school Wingrove in Newcastle. The 
children in Early Years had a fantastic time. Thanks also goes to the staff and pupils of Wingrove Primary School 
who hosted the visit and made everyone so welcome by organising a Teddy Bears Picnic.
Well done Year 2 and Year 6!
The month of May has been busy with formal assessments. The children taking part in SATs have worked extremely 
hard. Thanks must also go to the pupils in other classes who were very supportive of their friends being especially 
quiet in and around school while testing was happening.
News and Letters-
Following feedback all letters will be stored in a central place in the news section and will be organised into 
months. We hope this makes things easier to find.

Reminders - 
Next week sees the final week before the half term holiday. Time has certainly flown this year!
Football Friendly Year 5 and 6 against St Micheal’s Friday 18th May.
Thursday 24th May - last British cycling session for Year 5 and 6.
Football Finals Day. A small team have been selected to play on Friday 25th May.
Football Competitions  Year 4/5 boys  team and Year 5 /6 girls team - Monday 4th June ( within school time) 
letters have been sent out and/ or note in planner for those playing . The children from Year 5 and 6 who do not 
attend this will have a session at Willowburn. ( Please see note in planner).
Thursday 7th June Class 3 Kwik Cricket Competition for everyone in Class 3. See letter.
Wednesday 6th June - Possible football friendly for Class 2 and 3 at home against Belford. Note in planner to 
follow.
Friday 8th June - Soccer Aid Fundraiser. Please come into school wearing a football strip/ top or something sporty 
of your choice and donate £1 to Soccer Aid. During school time in school football games and activities will be 
organised.
And finally …
Miss Clark will return to school next week. Thank you very much to Miss Powell who has been in school during 
Miss Clark’s absence.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog.
kind Regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.


